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Elopd's Register of Ihipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th Jamuary, 193%0.

’

Dear Sirs,

With reference te¢ your First “ntry Report on the new

"POELAU TELLO", I have to acquaint you that the
Winterthur Report Ne.93 referred to was for Messra. Sulzer
Bros' Engines fitted;ﬁn t?e m.8. TASANA MARU",
The Winterthui R%?ert No.94 alse referred to under

the heading of "Spare Gear! was for engines No.5732 fitted in
the m.s8."POELAU BRAS",

}
It would appear th&t the Sulzer Engine fitted in the
"POELAU TELIO" is that numbere@ 5724* Winterthur Report Ne.92

which was forwarded teo yeu m tke 3rd Janua.ry, 1929. I

w

"Return #interthur oyrvey#r's raport 92 Sulzer Engine 5724
report wes rorwarded/yuu 3rﬁ Jannary 1929."
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7 'x I am; Dear Sirs,
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Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors, -

ROTTERDAM,



